
RF and Environmental statement K48DX-D Displacement 

The transmitter site for K48DX-D licensed to KHQ, Incorporated is an isolated mountain top site. 
Calculations were performed to determine if the operation of K48DX-D would exceed the general 
population exposure and occupational RF exposure limits listed in OET Bulletin 65, edition 97-01 and 
Supplement A of that bulletin. It is anticipated that the total RFF contribution of all LPTV operations at 
the site may exceed the FCC guidelines for the general population.  Authorized personnel and rigging 
contractors will be alerted to the potential zone of high field levels on the tower, and if necessary, the 
station will operate with reduced power or terminate the operation of the transmitter as appropriate 
when it is necessary for authorized personnel or contractors to perform work on the tower.  

No other factors listed in 47 CFR 1.1307(B) are present at this transmitter location or will be required by 
the modifications proposed in this application.  Therefore, this application is excluded from 
environmental processing under 47 CFR 1.1306. 
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